
 

Hillier Reeve Clare McFalul took fiddle in hand and played for the

crowd at Jack Taylor Bicentennial Park.

 
Hundreds of TTC tokens found along Highway33

The Ontario Provincial Police and ,

Toronto Transit Commission are in-

vestigating the discovery of hundreds

of TTC tokens and over $300 in loose

change along Highway 33 last

Thursday.

Const. Mick Chalmers said Ontario

Hydro workers made the find while

working in thearea.

It didn’t take long for word to get

out and for people to start scooping

up the money.

On Friday, Chalmers got in touch

with the Hillier Neighborhood

Watch, and co—ordinator Gord Morri-

son was able to get a dozen or so peo—

ple out to collect the booty.

Chalmers estimates that when the

final countis in 1,000 tokens will have

been collected and just under $400in

change.

Chalmers said any money or tokens

that have been found can be turned in

to the OFF office in Picton or Pleasan-

Tree Gifts on Highway 33.

He warns that the bootyis evidence

and must be turned1n.

 

 Members of the Nahtigal family assisted the Ontar-

io Provincial Police and Hillier Neighborhood

 

Paul Kirby, Gamtte stafi

Watch on Friday in picking up Toronto Transit

tokens and loose change.


